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Travel Advisory: State Road 200 Lane Closure Schedule 

 
Yulee, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has permitted multiple lane 

closures as part of the State Road 200/A1A (SR 200) improvement projects. There are currently 

no planned lane closures for the upcoming week from April 20 through April 26, certain 

activities may require unexpected lane closures for the safety of both drivers and construction 

workers.  

 

Notable event: On Friday, April 19, crews completed work at the intersection of William 

Burgess Boulevard/Wildlight Avenue and State Road 200/A1A. The detour was necessary for 

crews to pour concrete in the intersection median and allow the concrete to strengthen before 

reopening to traffic. 

 

Throughout construction, drivers are encouraged to plan ahead, use caution and follow the speed 

limit. Construction is a temporary inconvenience toward a more permanent transportation 

solution. 
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